
 
A Panel On 

“Women in Business”  
 

 
Wednesday March 27th, 2024 

In the Events Room of Cunningham 
Memorial Library 

From 1:00 p.m. to 1:50 p.m. 
All Are Welcome to Attend! 

Email Dr. Amanda Lubold (Amanda.Lubold@indstate.edu) or Dr. 
Linda Maule (Linda.Maule@indstate.edu) for any questions you 

may have. 
 


